
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES 
 February 11, 2020 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:07 PM BY MAYOR GREG SCHENKER 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Conway, Jantz, Porretta, Arena, Hoffman and Blazer  
 
Also Present:   Attorney John Carr and Jen Heller (Vince Polistina & Assoc.) 
 
Mayor Schenker reported on the Mosquito Spraying Contract he received from the County. 
 
Mayor Schenker discussed the cost of the trash at Folsom School. 
 
Mayor Schenker reported that the Zoning Office sent letters to two (2) residents that had property 
maintenance violations. Mayor Schenker stated he hopes to clean up the properties in Folsom that have 
property maintenance violations. 
 
Mayor Schenker discussed with Council the possibility of passing a resolution in support of the second 
amendment. 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
 Helen Goodwin from Hardenberg Insurance (Risk Management Consultant) gave a brief presentation. A 
discussion ensued over various topics. 
 
Councilman Conway stated he was in touch with the ACUA regarding the “Choose to ReUse “ Program 
and wanted to know if Council would like the Borough to participate. Councilman Conway also asked to 
pass a Resolution for next month supporting the 100th Year of Women’s’ Sufferage-19th Amendment. 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC:   
 
Al Norman (28 Park Avenue) stated that he felt that cutting trees should be done by professionals with 
years of experience and not by our Public Works Dept. with limited training. 
 
Mayor Schenker discussed appointing Councilman Jake Blazer, Councilman Greg Conway and Planning 
Board member Glen Smith to the Landsale Committee. A land sale discussion ensued. There will be a 
motion during the regular Council meeting. Councilman Conway stated that you could list the properties 
for sale in the Newsletter that will be out sometime in March or April. 
 
Mayor Schenker discussed the Veteran’s Advisory Board and the application for individuals to submit to 
be on the board. A discussion ensued. 
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 7:25PM with ayes all. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


